
THIRTY-SECOND  SUNDAY  IN  ORDINARY  TIME 
********************************************************************************** 

Adoration before Weekday Masses 

Please note that we will have Exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament and Adoration for roughly one hour before 

all weekday Masses.  Come and adore Jesus truly pre-

sent in the Eucharist and receive an abundance of His 

blessings and graces.  

 

Envelopes for All Souls 

Envelopes for the repose of the souls of your loved 

ones will be provided for the month of November, 

which is the month dedicated to honouring our de-

ceased loved ones and praying for them.  You can write 

their names on the envelopes and drop them into the  

box  which is placed by the Pieta Statue.  Although 

each Mass will be offered for specific intentions which 

have been booked, we will remember especially those 

whose names are written on the envelopes of remem-

brance in all the Masses in the month of November.  

Envelopes are at the back of the church. 

 

The Shepherds’ Trust Special Collection  

November 17  

The mission of The Shepherds’ Trust is to raise aware-

ness and collect funds so the elderly priests are pro-

vided with sufficient financial resources to lead a digni-

fied life after many years of ministry.  The Trust sup-

ports the needs of retired clergy in the Archdiocese of 

Toronto who have served for many years.  Through 

your support of The Shepherds’ Trust, the retired 

priests are given the dignity of adequate pensions, 

health care and other assistance in their golden years. 

 

Christmas in Our Hearts  
Please join us on Saturday December 7, following the 

5:00 pm Mass for a Christmas Concert, put on by some 

of St. Aidan’s singers and choirs, including our Chil-

dren’s Choir.  This event is being organized by the Par-

ish Council.  Donations will be accepted to help cover 

some costs of purchasing new equipment for the  music 

ministry.  Some light refreshments will be available 

after the concert.   

 

Remembrance  

Congratulations to Sharon Ferrao and Joely Guzman 

who were married this Saturday.  

 

Please pray for the repose of the souls of Lurline 

(Lucy) Tenn and Arthur Rodrigues who passed away 

recently. 

MASS  INTENTIONS  

Saturday November 9: 

  5:00 pm    Birthday Blessings for Caleb   

                                Fernandes-Rodrigues 

                    In Thanksgiving 

                  +Clare & Carl Branco 

                  +Maria Lily 

                  +Francis Cuda & Salvatore Sgambelluri 

                  +Janelle Anne Jovero 

                  +Luke Jan Nigli 

                  +Martha & Hazel Rodrigues 

                  +Domenic & Marlyn Noronha  

                    Deceased Legionaries  

                   

Sunday  November 10: 

   9:00 am   +Peter Chiu 

  

 10:30 am   +Aloysius Kar On Leung 

  

 12:00 pm     Pro-Populo 

 

Monday  November 11: 

   9:00 am  +David Castilino 

 

Tuesday  November 12: 

   9:00 am    Birthday Blessings for Christopher Ng 

    

Wednesday November 13: 

   7:30 pm  +Elsie Sanchez 

                  +Efifania Varon Tayam               

                  +Jay Ryan 

                  +Lisa Aversa 

                    Deaceased Members of Sarker Family 

                    Deceased Members of Rodriguez and 

                                     Patrao Families 

 

Thursday  November 14: 

   9:00 am   +Clara & Charleaine Pereira 

 

Friday November 15: 

    9:30 am     Celebrant’s Intentions 

   

    7:30 pm   +Harry Yu 

      

Saturday November 16:      

     9:00 am    Celebrant’s Intentions 

 

 



November 10, 2024,  

********************************************************************                                           

Parish Advent Reflection  

The CWL members of our parish are organizing a Parish 

Advent Reflection on Saturday November 30, from 

10:30 am to 12:30 pm in the parish hall. 

The guest speaker is Rev. Joshua Grandmaison, CC As-

sistant Pastor, St. Timothy Parish, Scarborough. 

Come and join us as we prepare our hearts in the antici-

pation of the coming of the Lord. 

Light refreshments will be served.  Everyone is wel-

come.  

 

Saint Aidan Book Club  

The Book Club is meeting on Tuesday, November 19 at 

6:30 pm at St. Aidan’s to discuss the book, “The Interior 

Castle” by St. Teresa of Avila.  She writes about how 

she received a vision of the soul as a brilliant castle, 

made up of 7 mansions in which the soul goes through 

different levels of experiences.  The types of suffering 

that our soul may endure on earth, and the spiritual fa-

vors that God provides.  Come out and attend our book 

club meeting.  To register, contact Rosario Dizon at 416

-731-0484.  

 

Movie Night  

Thanks to our Catholic Women’s League and the 

Knights of Columbus our next Movie Night will be on 

Saturday November 16, right after the 5:00 pm Mass, 

starting at 6:15.  We will be showing the classic movie 

“The Song of Bernadette” which is about the Church 

approved 1858 apparitions of Our Lady to a young 14-

year- old peasant girl, Bernadette Soubirous, in Lourdes, 

France.  The movie depicts the many misunderstandings 

and sufferings Bernadette had to endure due to unbeliev-

ers, as well as introducing us to some of the political 

ideologies which were opposing belief in Christ.  We 

will have a group discussion halfway through the movie 

and at the end of the movie.  The movie is two and half 

hours long.  The movie is free.  We will be selling pizza 

and popcorn with water for $5.  If you know you will be 

attending and requesting pizza, please register in ad-

vance at our Gift Shop so they know how much pizza to 

order. 

Pilgrimage to Our Lady of Guadalupe  

Consider joining Fr. Steven on a pilgrimage to the 

most popular shrine of Our Lady, in Mexico City.  

We will be visiting many churches and holy places in 

addition to seeing the miraculous tilma of Juan 

Diego, on which appeared the image of Our Lady of 

Guadalupe.  We had wanted to go to see the miracu-

lous staircase of St. Joseph but we were not able to 

arrange for that, so we will be going to a resort in 

Cancun for the last two days of the pilgrimage.  The 

cost per person is $3,990.  Those who do not wish to 

go to Cancun can return home early, and travel at a 

cheaper cost of $2, 990.  We will have Mass daily. 

Please see the flyer in the foyer of the church. 

 

St. Aidan Parish Library Book Feature  

of the Month  

“An Introduction to Prayer” By Bishop Robert 

Barron.  This book is filled with insights that will 

inspire you to seek out more frequent conversations 

with God and further your spiritual life.  There are 

multiple copies available in our library.  Come visit 

after each Mass on weekends and borrow this book.  

The library also has a rich collection of books that 

deal with social issues, the lives of the saints, our 

Catholic faith, children’s books and DVDs are also 

available to borrow. 

 

Young Catholic Girls 

The Federation of North American Explorers (FNE) 

is a Catholic youth movement with a mission to help 

all members grow in virtue and goodness.  Their 

website states, “our mission is a bold one: to help all 

our members become everyday saints and through 

them to bring God’s joy and peace to the families and 

communities of North America.  We do this through 

camping, playing, cooking, the outdoors, helping oth-

ers along with a deep sense of brotherhood or sister-

hood.”  The Timberwolves are just one part of FNE 

and they are comprised of girls ages 8 to 12.  They 

meet twice a month here in St. Aidan’s.  Many par-

ents are on a waiting list to have their daughters join 

the group.  Since the Timberwolves meet at St. Ai-

dan’s, a few spots have been reserved for St. Aidan 

parishioners.  Please visit https://fneexplorers.com for 

more information and email singumtws@gmail.com 

if your daughter is interested in joining this organiza-

tion.  

 

 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul  

Tel: 647 772 1319                www.svdptoronto.org  
In giving alms, let us rather look at the needs of the poor 

than his claim to your charity.-Jean Antoine Petit-Senn 

 

 

 

 


